
Grimshaw Association of Parents and Staff (GAPS) Meeting Minutes  
 
Monday, June 3rd, 2019 
Grimshaw School ​ Room 134 
6:00pm 
 
9 people in attendance 
 
Jen Ousby, President 
Jen Booher, Treasurer 
Sunshine Ouimette, Secretary  
 
Welcome  
 
*Grandparents’ Day​ ​was a success again, this year. Many thanks to Mr. & Mrs. Olin for all their organizing and 
running of the event, and to all volunteers and teachers. There was much positive feedback from grandparents! 
Thank you to all who helped out with the Gertrude Hawk fundraiser, the proceeds of which funded this event, 
especially to fundraiser coordinator, Tracey Gray.  
 
Announcements & Upcoming Events:  
*​Kindergarten Olympics​ will be ​June 11th ​at Stafford Park, starting at 10am.  
 
*​Elementary Olympics & Picnic Day​ will be ​June 18th ​at the modified soccer field (behind the bus garages).  
Gr 1-3 at 8:30am - 10:30am 
Gr 4-6 at 12pm - 2pm 
GAPS will provide water bottles for students. 
 
*​Kindergarten Graduation​ will be ​June 24th​ at the cafeteria, 9am.  
GAPS voted in September 2018 to provide funds needed for the graduation.  
 
*​Half Days​ June 24th & 25th​. Students will be dismissed at 11:30am. 
 
*​Last Day of School​ June 25th. 
 
*Please welcome Kristin Watkins as the new GAPS Secretary starting September 2019!  
 
*First GAPS meeting for the 2019 -2020 school year will be Monday, September 9th at 6:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From Ms. Jennifer McDonald, school librarian​: 
*Thank you to all volunteers for helping with the book fair. It was a huge success!  
*Please look for information about a “BOOK SWAP” in your child’s folders, next week. 
*There will be a parent meeting ​ Monday, June 10th, at 6:30pm in the Grimshaw Library ​to begin planning 
our next school-wide book.  If you are interested or have any questions in this regard, please email Jennifer 
McDonald at jmcdonald@lafayetteschools.org. 
 
 
Treasurer Report​: Jen Booher: 
 
Briefly discussed GAPS fundraising expense report. 
 

Voting: 
1) $275 to replace a baritone horn for Grimshaw Band.  
 All attendees voted yes in favor of this distribution of funds.  
 

Closing 


